
St. Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council 
November 28, 2023 
 
Attendance: Heidi Ackerman, Mike Winders, Bill Rooney, John Fisher, Diane Gannon, 
Candy Zidon, Sarah Baumberger, Father Ross  and new member Julia Coash.   
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.   Father led us in prayer 
 
Bill made a motion to approve the October minutes and John seconded 
 
Candy went over the financials and pointed out a few bigger expenditures such as: Knox 
box at St. Mary’s, program supplies, Youth ministry, and furnace inspection and repair.  
All was in order. 
 
Candy has receieved a quarterly report from the Catholic Foundation. She will check on 
the history of the report and report back to the FC. 
 
We have received funds from the Ignite campaign. We want to be cautious with those 
funds since our tithing is down around 25%. 
 
The priest housing letter will be valued at $1250.00 a month.  Heidi moved to approve 
the letter and John seconded. 
 
Heidi made a motion to approve financials and John seconded.  
 
Next meeting will be January 23 . At that time a new Chairman will be elected.  Mike, 
Heidi and Diane will be going off the committee.  Laurie Phelan will be returning as a 
member.  We also need one more committee member.  John will be interim Chairman till 
January. 
 
Father closed the meeting with prayer. 


